
Details of Church Open Status Level:  Red  
What triggers a Red status?  

A pandemic lockdown issued by any of the following authorities: the UUA, or the  
Commonwealth of Massachusetts, or the CDC, or the Town of Littleton, MA.  The church 
will remain in Red status until such time as the UUA, State of Massachusetts, the Center for 
Disease Control (CDC) and the town of Littleton, MA eases their restrictions. 
Someone who tested positive for COVID-19 and recently attended one or more in-person 
events at FCU. FCU will remain at Red status until a minimum of 14 days have passed 
without further positive COVID-19 tests or infections among us. 

 
 

Church services will be online only. FCU is fully closed to all in-person activities.  All previously 
scheduled in-person events and meetings are cancelled for the duration of the Red Alert and 
may be rescheduled as virtual meetings or events if possible. Staff will work from home. Staff 
may enter the building, masked, no more than two at a time, as necessary. 
 


